
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  090286 Sale Date - 5/20/2009

Will the use of slag based products be allowed for use as 304 aggegate base and 703.11?  Historically, the use of these 
products has been discouraged for use in this application.

Question Submitted: 5/10/2009

Any material meeting the specs in the CMS will be permitted.

1Question Number:

where are the guardrail replacement items ?

Question Submitted: 5/11/2009

There is only guardrail removal on this project.   New guardrail installations will not be performed.

2Question Number:

Please add reinforing steel pay items for the rebar in the head/wing walls.  Currenlty there are no pay items for this work. Also, 
please add center line and edge line striping items to the proposal 

Question Submitted: 5/12/2009

The headwalls are to be constructed without reinforcing steel as per the details in the plan.    Pavement striping will 
not be performed with this project.

3Question Number:

The existing pavement is indicated to be asphalt and reinforced concrete base per typical sections. The plans indicate that we 
are to remove pavement about 20 feet on either side of the new culverts. Under which bid does this work belong or does a 
pavement removed item need to be added?

Question Submitted: 5/12/2009 4Question Number:

Where is the pay item for the Riprap using 6" Reinforced Concrete detailed on sheet 41 of 56?

Question Submitted: 5/12/2009 5Question Number:

What would be the smallest or lightest roller that could be used for the asphalt portion of this project being each section is only 
1320 sf.

Question Submitted: 5/6/2009 6Question Number:

Can ODOT post the existing structure drawings online.

Question Submitted: 5/8/2009

I placed the plans at \\ctrfs100\d04$\Plans\TRU-77867

7Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


